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Heritage Club Calendar 

Tuesday, July 16, 9:00 AM:  

Movie Morning 

Thursday, August 22, 10:30 AM:  

Senior Fraud Seminar and muffins 

at the Friendship Center; FREE for  

everyone! 

Tuesday, September 17, 9 AM:   

*BINGO at Nye Square –RSVP 

Tuesday, October 15, 9 AM:   

Movie Morning 

Tuesday, November 19, 9 AM:   

*Music BINGO at Nye Square –

RSVP 

Tuesday, December 17, 5:30 PM:   

*Dinner and Christmas carol sing 

along at the Hazel Keene Lodge,  

Christensen YMCA Camp—RSVP 

January: Stay home and stay  

safe!  

Events are $5 for non-members  
unless indicated. For members,  
Movie Mornings are $1, and all  
other events are free.  
 

*To RSVP, email one week prior to 
jodi.nemec@pinnbank.com, or call 
402.941.8607.  

Hello! My name is Jodi Nemec, and I am the new director of the 

Heritage Club. Nola Hannon retired at the end of May. We wish 

her all the best as she begins this exciting new chapter of life!  

Some of you may find my face familiar. I previously worked at the 

Fremont Family YMCA for 15 years in the marketing department 

and in the Wellness Center. I am married to Jay, who is a  

program manager with the non-profit, Rebuilding Together. We 

have three sons, Max (24), Ethan (22) and Nick (20). Jay and I 

enjoy traveling and attending theater events, so we look forward 

to going on adventures with you! I am also an avid reader, so we 

may look at adding a book club at some point.  

Through surveys handed out at the Movie Morning in June, and 

sent through our email list, I collected feedback on ways to  

update our “Club”. You may notice that our activities for the rest 

of the year are more diversified. Hopefully, you will enjoy these 

new opportunities to get together. Since these events are a perk 

for our Heritage Club members, non-members will be assessed a 

$5 fee/event to participate.  

The newsletter will now be available only via email, at our bank 

locations, or at events. If we do not currently have your email  

address, please contact me at jodi.nemec@pinnbank.com.  

I would highly encourage you to attend the Senior Fraud  

Seminar in August. We are seeing a huge uptick in fraud, and 

want to educate you on how to keep your money safe! 

I look forward to getting to know all of you better. We  

appreciate your business! 

Jodi Nemec 

402.941.8607 

jodi.nemec@pinnbank.com 




